
We LOVE art! 
Check out the latest pictures from the in-
stallation of our new mural on the west, 
outside wall of the cafeteria building, near 
the entrance to the parking lot on SE 41st. 

Meet Takata-sensei, our very 
talented artist in residence!  Her 
time at Richmond has been made 
possible with your donations to 

our Spring for the Arts event.  
Thank you! 


